
 

 

 

INVITATION 

Βuilding Matters Erasmus+ Project: Mitigating climate change transition risks of the 

construction sector through building capacity in sustainable building materials 

 Transnational Interaction Roundtable 

25 May 2023, Time 10:00 – 12:00 CET   

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

The Panhellenic Association of Engineers Contractors of Public Works (PEDMEDE), Greece has the 

pleasure and honor to invite you to the online Transnational Roundtable with the theme: “Raise 

awareness and build competencies for sustainable decision-making in building materials 

selection”, part of the Building Matters project.  

Building Matters project aims to support awareness raising of key stakeholders in sustainable 

pathways for mitigating climate change transition risks of the building sector. The project 

anticipates developing green sectoral skills and competencies in sustainable building materials, by 

introducing future-oriented and innovative curricula and learning practices tailored to the needs 

of learners, enabling sustainable behavioral changes in line with the New European Bauhaus 

initiative. 

The transnational roundtable will take place on 25 May 2023 from 10:00 am until 12:00 pm (CET). 

This event aims to achieve common recommendations for inventorying sustainable building 

materials and awareness and competence on sustainable building materials. The purpose of this 

event is to exchange ideas and experiences regarding sustainable building materials.  

The event will be conducted online over the Microsoft Teams platform. The link for the event is 

found in a separate document within the agenda regarding the event.  

We look forward to seeing you at the Transnational Roundtable of Building Matters project.  

Sincerely, 

 

Michael Daktylidis 

President of PEDMEDE  


